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Farmington High School
Farmington High School invites you and your 8th grade student to Freshmen Orientation

Wednesday, January 10, 2024
Timeline of Events:

- 5:30 p.m. - Doors open for student led building tours
- 6:30 p.m. - Orientation presentation in the Auditorium

- 7:00 p.m. - Opportunity to meet with athletic teams/clubs in the gymnasium
and academic curriculum leaders/academic groups in the cafeteria

Feel free to take advantage of the Falcon’s Nest to purchase spiritwear for your future Falcon.
Curriculum leaders, administrators, school counselors and IB staff will be present to

provide information and answer questions.

This is an important evening for students and parents!
For further information and a complete informational
packet please go to our website or if able, click on this
link provided: New Family Success Guide 2024

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12NP9RSquCH3i_o825KSUqN4CdhKVmWocI0ylpDHkWqo/edit?usp=sharing

